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A Symposium about "Speculate the Future" at AAU

 

In collaboration with “Wahat Al Mustaqbal training and Development” and Community
Development Committee in the College of Business, the Deanship of Student Affairs organized
a symposium entitled "Speculate the Future", presented by Mr. Mohammad Salah Fawi, in the
presence of Dr. Iyad Abdulmajeed –Deputy Dean of Student Affairs- academic staff and
college’s students.

Mr. Fawi explained the meaning of "Speculate the Future”, its importance and aims, how to
make a strategic plan, in addition to the UAE strategy in exploring the future, especially in
Dubai, he also reinforced his lecture with practical examples, such as “Steep” application.

At the end of the day, Dr. Eyad presented an appreciation certificate to Mr. Fawi for his efforts.
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